
Invitation: SARS Filing Season 
Educational Webinar 

  
Dear Taxpayer,  
  
The South African Revenue Service will host a webinar on Education for Process to make it easier 
for taxpayers to meet their tax obligations and, in this way, be tax compliance. The platform will provide 
an opportunity for SARS to introduce and demonstrate a number of technological tools that were 
recently designed to assist taxpayers to, at leisure, navigate our enhanced systems.  
 
The Education for Process webinar is part of a series that have been developed to enable taxpayers 
to do things right when they submit their tax returns. Importantly, these webinars are an essential part 
of a program to implement SARS Strategic Objective 1 and 2, that is, to provide clarity and certainty 
of taxpayer obligation, and to make it easy and simpler to comply. 
 
As our valued taxpayers, you are invited to join in these webinars and to extend the invite to relevant 
stakeholders that will benefit from this exercise.  
  
The details of the first event are as follows: 
  
Theme: SARS filing season Webinar 
Date: Thursday, 23 September 2021 
Time: 17:30 – 19:00 
Platform: Zoom 
  
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://sars-gov-za.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_uFNTY5t1TI-od9ruh87H9Q 
  
Issued by: SARS Communications 

 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/i0DZCpgoEDcXovgfPhhna

